
 
 
 

The Securities Commission Malaysia (SC) would like to alert members that it is 
investigating the activities of Rantau Simfoni Sdn Bhd and its director Zamani bin 
Hamdan for possible breaches of securities laws in relation to the trading in futures 
contracts without a licence. Zamani has falsely represented that his activities were 
purportedly linked to a Malaysian licensed intermediary, OSK Investment Bank Bhd. 

Neither Rantau Simfoni nor Zamani is licensed by the SC to solicit for monies or to 
trade in futures contracts on behalf of others.  

Investors are therefore warned not to deal with Rantau Simfoni or Zamani and are 
advised to contact the SC should they have information in this regard. 

Rantau Simfoni Sdn Bhd has also been added to the List of Unauthorised Companies on 
the SC’s website. Please click the link below for details: 

 

http://www.sc.com.my/main.asp?pageid=271&menuid=272&newsid=&linkid=&type= 

 


